
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Fundraiser 
 

This year we will be doing something a little different for a fundraiser. We will 

be hosting a Mom to Mom Sale on April 23rd from 9am to 1pm. Any families 

that are interested in selling their children’s items can pick up information at the 

front desk beginning March.  

There will be a fee to rent the space that will go towards our activities fund. 

Any money that you make will be yours to keep. No portion of your proceeds 

will be kept.  

There will be a $1 admission fee at the door for shoppers which will also go 

towards our activities fund. 

We do fundraisers throughout the year to help build our activities fund. We do 

not require the parents to participate in these fundraisers however we do 

appreciate anything that you do help with. No amount is too small. 100% of the 

proceeds from our fundraisers go into our activities fund which pays for holiday 

parties, mother’s day, father’s day, Santa visits, playground equipment, 

community picnic, summer activities and much more!  

Please watch for more information regarding the Mom to Mom Sale in our 

March newsletter. 

 
 

 

February 2016 

 

Work very, very hard and always 

be prepared; never give up; and 

once you get the job, give them 

more than they ever expected. 

Shine! 

—Jimmy Smits 

 

 
February Events 
 
Feb 2nd  Groundhog Day 

 

Feb 5th  Weatherman’s Day 

 

Feb 8th  Chinese New Year 
  Year of the Monkey 

 

Feb 9th  Mardi Gras 

 

Feb 11th  Valentine’s Day Party 

  PJ Day 

 

Feb 12th  PJ Day #2 

 

Feb 12th  Latchkey (S. Creek)  

  No School  

  We are OPEN 

 

Feb 15th  President’s Day 

  Center is OPEN 

 

Feb 15th  Latchkey (S. Creek) 

  No School 

  We are OPEN 

 

 

 

February Birthdays 
Happy Birthday 

 

Feb 5th  Ben K. 

Feb 8th  Ethan L. 

Feb 10th Jacquelyn W. 

Feb 13th Cameron A. 

Feb 18th Joanna W. 

Feb 19th Khalysie W. 

Feb 20th Bre’Elle L-C. 

Feb 22nd Jackson L. 

Feb 22nd Andrea L.  

Feb 24th Jacob O. 
 

 

 

MONTH YEAR 

 
 

Good news and information for our friends and family 

Community Help 
 
As you may have heard, there was a tragedy that took place in Swartz Creek on 

Monday, February 1st. Harold “Trey” Coburn (age 9) died in a fire at his home. His 

step mother tried to get him out of his bedroom but the door was locked.  

Not only did the family lose their child, they also lost everything in their house.  We 

would like to help the family in any way that we can. Brandi’s Place will be taking 

monetary or gift card donations for the family. We have placed a jar at the front 

desk for anyone that wishes to donate to this family. There is a are drop location (at 

Syring Elementary in Swartz Creek) if you would like to donate household items, 

clothing, etc. There is a list of sizes and what is needed on our Brandi’s Place 

Facebook page.  

Brandi’s Place will deliver the donations that we collect to the family. 

Thank you in advance for all your help. We love our community and all need to 

come together during this tragic event. Please continue to keep this family in your 

prayers during this time.   

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
Ideas For Showing Love On February 14th 

 

As a parent, especially if you are on a budget, 

 buying gifts for all the different holidays  

throughout the year can put a strain on even  

the best managed financial plans.  

 

On February 14th, you have several very low  

or no-cost ways to show your family just  

how much you care. In fact, for many  

families, this is a great holiday to provide  

homemade gifts and special things  

throughout the day that cost almost nothing.  

 

A few simple ideas for creating a wonderful,  

loving feeling throughout the family on  

Valentine's Day include: 

 

 Make a special breakfast – kids will love to have a special 

breakfast with their parents to start out Valentine's Day. You can 

make pancakes in the shape of hearts, or even use heart shaped 

cookie cutters to cut hearts out of toast. Spread with strawberry or 

raspberry jam for a little extra touch.  

 Write a special note – cut out small to larger sizes of hearts using 

red or pink construction paper. Then, write a personal note telling 

your child, spouse or family member how much you love and 

appreciate what they do in your life. Slide these into lunches, book 

bags, briefcases or purses for a welcome surprise later in the day.  

 Sent a text – parents or older kids will appreciate getting a text 

just to say how much they are loved. This is a message from the 

heart, so don't worry as much about the graphics and instead go for 

a meaningful message.  

 Make dinner together – having a family dinner is one thing, but 

having everyone share in making their favorites for others in the 

family is a lot of fun. Sharing your love by preparing a dinner and 

eating it together is always something that is both memorable as 

well as meaningful.  

 Be unplugged – another great option on Valentine's Day is to 

choose to be unplugged and just focus on the family for the 

evening. Everyone turns off their cell phones and computers and 

interact with each other by playing games, going for a walk, or 

perhaps even watching a favorite family movie.  

 

Remember, giving the gift of love is 

what Valentine's Day is all about. 

Involving children in planning the 

day in advance will help you to get 

ideas and personalize the day for 

your family.  
 

Learning Matters…a 

Important Information: 
 
Please make sure that you are taking 
the newsletter out, reading them and 
then initialing your folder when 
returning it. By initialing the folder you 
have agreed that you read the 
newsletter and have no questions 
about its content. Please make sure 
that you are NOT putting any forms 
back in the folder that need to come to 
the front desk. As mentioned in the 
January newsletter, these folders are 
not checked until the following month 
when the next newsletter comes out. 
This is not a two way communication, 
papers can be given to a director, 
placed in the parent note box or the 
tuition box located at the front. 
 
Tax statements were given out with 
your January newsletter as well as all 
updated forms for the year. All 
information regarding new forms and 
tax papers are in the January 
newsletter. 
 
Our Valentine’s Day Party is scheduled 
for Thursday, February 11th. This is also 
a PJ Day for everyone. Our party will 
start around 9am. A list of children’s 
names have been provided for you and 
placed on your child’s cubby if you plan 
to make Valentine’s Day cards for 
everyone. The children will have their 
own bags to collect the cards in, play a 
game and have an ice cream party.  To 
continue the celebration… we have 
decided to do a second PJ Day on Friday 
for anyone that will not be here on 
Thursday.  
 
As you may all know, we consider 
everyone here a part of our family. We 
love each and every person as their 
own individual. As our family continues 
to grow we have had to add more 
teachers to our every growing family.  
You may see some of these teachers in 
the morning or afternoon during pick 
up or drop off.  We would like to 
welcome Miss. Haleigh, Miss. Alisha 
and Miss. Brooke to our team of 
teachers.   
 
 
 



 

 

Financially 

Speaking… 

 

 
Lost and Found Box 
 

We have a lost and found box located in the front lobby by the 

tuition box. Please check for items in the box and see if they 

belong to you. Any items that are left by April 15th will be donated 

to a shelter.  Please make sure that your items are labeled. This 

will help prevent items from being lost and placed in our lost and 

found box.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
P&G Products  
 

Do you know of anyone that has an allergy to peanuts, soy or tree nuts? 

We have recently found out that P&G Products do contain these items in 

their fragrances. Please use caution if your family or friends have these 

allergies and you use these products. Such products that we found were 

downy, tide, febreze, bounce and several others. The following website 

lists the ingredients in these products.  

www.pg.com/productsafety 

Click on “Product Ingredients” at the top and a list will come up for you 

to view or you may type in the product that you wish to view.  

You may then click on “Ingredients” and it will show you a list of main 

ingredients. You can then click on the link next to the “fragrance – click 

here to learn more” link provided to the right. 

This will bring up a separate sheet that is labeled Perfume and Scents. 

This has the list of ingredients in the scents. We did a search for certain 

tree nuts and came up with Coconut oil, Soybean Oil, Almond Oil (bitter 

and sweet) and Sesame Seed Oil. These are just a few that we found in 

some of the ingredients that we looked at. These bottles are not labeled 

and it has been brought to their attention. There are many allergy sites 

that have listed the concern with P&G Products as well. We wanted to 

let our families know so that they can be aware and watch out for these 

types of products. We want everyone to stay safe!  

 

 

 
New Menus  
 

Our new menus have come out and have 

started this week (Feb 1st).  A text 

message as well as a Facebook post was 

sent out last week to notify everyone 

about the new menus. We are starting 

with Menu 1 this week (Feb 1st). These 

menus have many new things as well as 

some fun names! A description of the 

names can be found at the bottom of the 

menu. (Example: Saucy Faces is 

Spaghetti, Snuggie Nuggies is Chicken 

Nuggets, etc.) Please see the front desk if 

you family would like a copy of these 

menus for home. We will start with 

Menu 1 and go through all 4 menus and 

then back to menu 1.  

 
Creating a Winning 
Mindset 

 

People need to feel passion, purpose, and 

a sense of being productive, and such 

feelings are particularly crucial for 

entrepreneurs. Creating and keeping a 

winning mindset can be more difficult 

than it sounds, however, which is why 

the following pieces of advice may come 

in handy.  

It is crucial to absorb inspiration from the 

world around you. Listen and watch the 

people and environment in your everyday 

life and read a lot, the latter of which can 

offer a broader, more complex and richer 

of model of experience, enabling you to 

look at your own life with a new sense of 

understanding and a fresh perspective.  

Staying fit is also a good idea, as it keeps 

you sharp both physically and mentally, 

making you feel better, stronger, and 

more confident. At least half an hour of 

exercise every day is a must. It is also 

important to give yourself the time to 

celebrate what you have achieved and 

gotten right during the day, and treat 

yourself to a little reward of some kind 

such as a bottle of wine or going to a 

movie. Enjoy your successes, learn from 

your failures, and move on to the next 

day. 

 

The child who knows 
unconditional love has the 
greatest gift the world can 
offer. ~Anonymous  

 

http://www.pg.com/productsafety


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hello! We are pleased to send you this monthly issue 

of Brandi’s Buzz. It is our way saying that you are 

important to us and we truly value your family. We 

want to keep you up to date with upcoming events as 

well as some parenting tips, communication and a 

little bit of humor. Enjoy! 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 

Facts About Valentine’s Day 
 

 Saint Valentine's Day, also known as Valentine's Day or the Feast of Saint Valentine, is a holiday observed on February 

14 each year. 
 

 In 1537, England's King Henry VII officially declared Feb. 14 the holiday of St. Valentine's Day and is associated with 

romantic love. 
 

 Over 1 billion Valentine’s Day cards are exchanged each year. It’s the second biggest season for cards. 
 

 In Victorian times it was considered bad luck to sign a Valentine’s Day card. 

 

Even 3% of pet owners give Valentine’s Day cards to their pets! 

 
 

It’s Recess Time! 

 

Children go outside twice a day (weather permitting). Help 

us to keep your children warm by packing them warm 

clothing (winter coat, mittens, hat, boots, snow pants, etc.)  

 

The following temperatures are used for recess time: 

Waddler and One Year Olds: 32 degrees and above 

Two, Three and Preschool Room: 25 degrees and above 

Young 5’s and Latchkey: 20 degrees and above 

 
Please note that we do use wind chill as a factor. Everyone goes 

outside (waddler room included) if the weather is appropriate. 

Even if it is snowing and the temperatures still match, they will 

go outside.  

 

An extra pair of warm clothing, hats, mittens, etc. may be left in 

your child’s cubby if you chose to do so. Please make sure that 

all items are labeled with your child’s name on them. By labeling 

them this will help our teachers to make sure that they are in the 

correct cubbies. Keep in mind that the children will take them off 

by themselves in the classroom as they are coming in before the 

teacher can put them away. Having them labeled will help to get 

them to their correct home. 

If you are missing items, please check our lost and found box at 

the front desk. This is filling up quickly.   

From the front desk… 
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Breakfast and Morning Times 
Please remember that breakfast is served around 7:30 or shortly before. If your child is in their room by 7:45 they will receive 

breakfast. At 8am all breakfast must be discarded. Please make sure that you are arriving on time if you are wanting your child 

to eat our breakfast or you may bring in a breakfast for them to eat at the table when you arrive.  

Latchkey children eat before they get on the bus. We have had some problems with the children only wanting to play in the 

morning and not eat breakfast but when they get to school they want to go down to the gym to get breakfast. This is an 

available service at the school for a fee.  To help with this, we have created a new policy. When children arrive (in the latchkey 

room), children will all go to the table to eat breakfast. If they have already eaten at home or don’t want to eat they may do 

something quietly at the table like reading for a few minutes while the others eat. We are hoping that his will encourage the 

others to eat breakfast and help them to get a better start to the day with a full tummy! Please see the front desk if you have 

any questions regarding this.  

(Please note that the children are not sitting at the table from 7:30 to 8am – this is only for a few minutes to allow them to eat 

their breakfast). 


